
 

Questions? Contact Rachel Sherbow  

TJPA Community Outreach Liaison 

Phone: 415-227-9700 

 Email: rachel@singersf.com 

 

**Media Advisory** 

Beale Street Closure from Sunday, December 13  

Until Mid-January 

 
What: The Transbay Transit Center Project’s steel assembly has been 

steadily progressing towards Beale Street over the past few months. 

Starting Sunday, December 13, steel assembly will begin at Beale 

Street.  

In order to safely perform this overhead steel assembly, Beale Street 

will be fully closed, with the exception of 3:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. No 

through vehicular traffic will be permitted while this work is being 

performed.  

Why: This overhead steel assembly work must occur while the street is 

closed due to public safety and SFMTA regulations. 

When: Beginning Sunday, December 13 until mid-January, Beale Street 

between Mission and Howard Streets will be closed. One lane only 

will reopen between the hours of 3:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. 

If you have any urgent questions regarding site-specific construction activities, 

please call our 24-hour construction hotline: (415) 409-TJPA (8572) 
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